
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Thursday, May 17, 2018. 

 
Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Taco Bar & Wedges.  Cost is $5.00 which  
includes milk & dessert.  Wedges are available every Friday for $2.00 as well 
as the salad bar for the student price of $2.50. 
 
The Vesey's seed orders have arrived.  The orders will be put into bags and  
sent home with students early next week.  
 
There will be no school for students on Monday, May 21st due to the 
Victoria Day Holiday.   
 
On Thursday, May 24, 2018 there will be no school for the current Kindergarten 
Students only as the new class of Kindergarten students starting in the Fall 
will have their Orientation Day. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
Forms and money collected for Jump Rope for Heart should be returned to the  
school no later than Wednesday, May 23rd.  The actual Jump Rope for Heart  
will take place on Friday afternoon, May 25th. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
New CCS Website 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 

School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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